
 

  

 

 
 

  

DATE: August 17, 2022  

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Carmen Ghysels, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

  

SUBJECT: Approve Support for Aim High to Partner with Truckee Tahoe Airport to 

Support the Aim High Tahoe/Truckee Summer Camps for 2023 
 

PRESENTED BY: Kerstin Kramer, Executive Director of Educational Services 

   

  
 

ACTION REQUESTED 

Approve Support for Aim High with Truckee Tahoe Airport District 2023 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

The Truckee Tahoe Airport Board requests the TTUSD Board to discuss and vote to support 

Aim High’s partnership application. The AIM High application with the Truckee Tahoe Airport 

District will only be considered when endorsed through a formal motion or resolution by the 

governing board of another local public agency with an elected or appointed board.  

 

Aim High is a five-week summer enrichment program for rising 6th – 9th graders from low-

income communities. The program is offered at no cost to students and their families and 

typically serves about 100-125 Tahoe-Truckee students. Aim High helps middle schoolers build 

academic confidence, discover a love of learning, and develop the skills they need to thrive in 

high school and life.  

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED:  None 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Kerstin Kramer, Executive 

Director of Educational Services 

 

Attachment: FY23 TTAD Proposal Final 

  

 


